Draft

South End NRZ Zoom meeting Minutes September 14th, 2021

Meeting commenced at 6:35 pm

Todd Levine–State Historic Preservation Office present guidelines on the South End Grant \$100,000 donated by BLT for demolition of the Historic Houses on Henry Street & Garden Street:

- o The work quotes for the projects should be indicated on the grant application
- o The Grant is for Stamford South End Residents
- o The grant will be a one shot deal
- The grant money is to be used for exterior work only:
 - ✓ Roofs
 - ✓ Porches
 - ✓ Siding
 - ✓ Storm windows
 - ✓ Simple Projects
- There will be <u>No</u> income restrictions
- o An income match of \$1500.00 will possibly be considered

Once everything is finalized, the grant will be available on the preservation.org website

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm